Beaumont Elementary School
Carpool Routine Reminder
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· All student drop-offs should occur in the carpool circle when your car is near the school’s double door entrance. Please do not drop off students in the bus lane, at stop signs, or at other curb-side areas. Appropriate supervision is scheduled at the school’s carpool entrance. 
· Please continue to move your car up as the carpool line progresses. 

· While in the carpool line, we have appropriate staff scheduled to greet your child and guide them into the building. This system keeps the carpool line moving more quickly. We request that you do not get out of your car. 

· While in the carpool line, please do not get out of your car to walk your child to the door. This causes other cars to wait and backs-up the line. If you need to enter the building, please park in a parking space.

Thank you very much for following our carpool guidelines. They are designed to ensure the safety of our students and keep the line moving efficiently.

Please call if you have any questions, 610-240-1400. 

Many thanks!

Stephanie Demming

Principal
